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TO SAN JOSE

DATE: August 20, 2015

Date

INFORMATION

Marek Gootman and Pamela Welsh of Squire Patton Boggs LLP, the City’s Federal lobbying
firm from Washington D.C., will be in San Jos~ on September 9 - 10, 2015 to meet with
Councilmembers on Federal legislation and programs. They will be available to meet on
Wednesday, and Thursday morning, in addition to their reporting before the Rules and Open
Government Committee on September 9, at 2 p.m.

If you would like to meet with Marek and Pamela during this time to discuss the City’s Federal
Legislative Priorities, please contact Jessica Lowry at 408-535-8148, or email her at
Jessica.lowry@sanjoseca.gov to schedule a meeting. Also, please let her know what you would
like to discuss so Squire Patton Boggs can gather available information for your meeting.

/s/
BETSY SHOTWELL
Director, Intergovernmental Relations

For questions, please contact Betsy Shotwell, Director of Intergovernmental Relations, at
(408) 535-8270.


